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Dear Class of 1985: 
 
 
From Pam Rager, Wabash College Alumni Office: 
 
 John Dimos, 60 of Valparaiso, passed away Thursday, July 6th, 2023. 
He was born October 1st, 1962, in Gary, IN to John and Marianne 
(Fosse) Dimos. John graduated from Merrillville High School, received 
his bachelor’s degree from Wabash College, earned his master’s degree 
from the University of Cincinnati, and pursued his PhD at the 
University of Illinois Chicago. John proudly made his career as a 
self-employed Certified Industrial Hygienist for over 30 years. In 
recent years, he was committed to focusing on industry education and 
worker training. John was certified by OSHA and had membership with 
the American Conference of Governmental Industrial Hygienists. 
John was a lover of all the arts and a music aficionado. When he 
wasn’t at work, John loved playing the drums, attending concerts, and 
experiencing music of all genres.  Being a constant learner, he was 
an asset to any trivia team.  He was an animal lover who frequently 
checked in on the family dogs, often requesting to be supplied with 
new pictures and updates on their well-being. John never met an 
animal he didn’t love, including the deer, fox, and wild turkeys that 
visited his home. He even became fond of the pesky groundhog in his 
yard. The generous, kind hearted, and thoughtful person that John was 
carried across all aspects of his life. He would often go out of his 
way to do something special and meaningful for you, without any 
expectations in return. It’s just who John was. He was always 
thinking of others. As a son, brother, uncle, friend, and colleague, 
you could find no one better than John. 
John is survived by his brother, Chris (Theresa) Dimos; sister-in-
law, Kathy Dimos; nieces and nephews: Stephanie (Sam Brown) Dimos, 
Jennifer Dimos, Jonathan Dimos, Drew (Rebecca Stanley) Dimos, and 
Trace Dimos; along with many extended family members and friends. He 
was preceded in death by his parents, John & Marianne, and brother, 
Jim Dimos. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  



More Wabash news is available at www.wabash.edu or Facebook 
 
 https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/ 
 
 
Please feel free to share news of your life with me or Mike Gilvary 
(milgils@sbcglobal.net) 
 
Kyle Carr, 1985 

231.935.6129 office 
231.271.2758 home 
kcarr1@mhc.net 
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